
Allotment Report – Nov 2024 

We are pleased to report that the majority of plotholders have renewed their tenancy for the 

coming year. Some have not, and their plots have become vacant. The vacant plots will now 

be offered to people on the waiting list. 

Both sites are in reasonably good shape although there are a few problem plots on the 

Glebe which need quite a bit of work on them to get them into a state where they can be 

rented out. We intend to organise monthly working parties over the winter to do this. 

The AA have just held their AGM and officers, and committee members have been re-

elected for another year. And we warmly welcome two new committee members who have 

joined the team. 

And finally, at this time of year, we remember all those who gave their lives for our freedom 

in the great wars. And as with previous years, on Remembrance Sunday, the Allotment 

Association placed a wreath on the memorial on behalf of all our Allotment Association 

members. 

Ray Lewis 

Secretary, Wickham Market Allotment Association  


